4 Keats Close, Keats Grove London NMT 2RP

10 August 2016

James Remington

Camden Regneration and Planning Development
Tree Section

Town Hall Extension

Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Mr Remington

Notifcation of Intended Works to Tree in a Conservation Area
Your ref: 2016/4303/T

I am in receipt of your letter of 4 August 2016 advising of the above.

The tree in question is a superb, healthy ash that has been conscientiously
maintained over the years in accordance with the Tree Preservation Order to which it
is subject.

I strongly object to the application to have the tree removed and have been
independently advised that, given the nature of the soil, the consequence of a sudden
and drastic removal of a tree of that stature would likely give rise to soil heave and
present new problems.

I therefore request that, before any action is undertaken, an assessment by a suitably
qualified expert is carried out.

Yours Faithfull

f?? Rina Ponser (Mrs)



